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May 14, 1980 -

METRNiDUM FOR: Harold X. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FRCM: Gary L. Snyder, Assistant to the Director
Regien I, iE

SUSJECT: CORRESFONDENCE FRCM FRANK R. RCMANO -

Enclosed is a letter from Frank R. Rcmano dated May 9, 1980 ;
which was sent to your attentien but addressed to the U.S.N.R.C.
Region I office.
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I have ackncwledged receipt of his letter,and told him that j
it was being forwarded to you.
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I- +'tiTry ' S er
Assis nt a the Director 1
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Enclosure: I
Letter frem Frank R. Rcmano dated May 9, 1980 )

i

sc w/ enclosure: i
N. C. Moseley, Director, ROI '

J. T. Collins, NRC TMI Operations Office
Dictated by GLS
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